
 

HOSHIZAKI AMERICA, INC. 

SERVICE BULLETIN 
SB18-0002 

May 22, 2018 

Page 1 of 1 

 

 

Subject: CRM_48(-XX) Caster Rail Substitution of 3A6717G01, 3A6869-01 and 

3A8734-01 

 
The CRMR48 caster rail design has been changed. All previous versions are no longer available and 

will sub to the parts shown below. 

  

To replace please order the following: 

 3A8956-01 Caster rail (Qty. 1) 

 3A8957-01 Rear caster bracket (Qty. 2) 

 
 

See the diagram below for installation of the Rear caster brackets. 
 

 
 

 

 

If you have any questions concerning this change, please contact the Technical Support Department at 

tech-support@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 
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